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No.: CB-71-2015  

Draft No.: 2  

Committee: 
PUBLIC SAFETY  AND  FISCAL MANAGEMENT 

Date: 
October 7, 2015  

Action: 
FAVORABLE/AS 

AMENDED   

  

REPORT:  Committee Vote:  Favorable as Amended, 4-0 (In favor: Council Members Harrison 

Lehman, Taveras, and Turner) 

 

 

CB-71-2015 requires any tax liens against real property to be charged against the owner of such 

property and added to the property owner’s tax liability on the next recurring real property tax 

bill from the County, unless otherwise stated in the Prince George’s County Code. 

The Chief of Treasury stated that this practice is currently being carried out each fiscal year for 

clean lot liens. As a result, the property owner will either pay the clean lot lien on the property or 

the lien will attach to the real property tax bill and will be assessed for payment in the next real 

property tax sale. If the lien assessed property taxes remain unpaid for thirty days after generation 

of the property tax bill, the lien is considered delinquent and the account is assessed penalties and 

interest of twenty percent (20%) annually. 

The Office of Law recommended clarifying language to specifically state that this bill will only 

deal with County Property tax liens.  Draft 2 of CB-71-2015 includes this language. 

The Office of Audits and Investigations reports that the enactment of CB-71-2015 should not 

have an adverse fiscal impact on the County. 

After discussion the Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee voted 4-0 favorable as 

amended on the bill. 


